No. AIBSNLEA/CO






Dated   14.11.2006

To, 


Shri Anil Kumar,


DDG(Admn.), BSNL  


Statesman House, Barakhamba Road

New Delhi – 110 001

Subject :- Reorganization of Hospitals under BSNLMRS in Delhi and NCR region – reg.

Sir,


Kindly refer to our letter dated 07.7.2006 (Copy enclosed) wherein your kind attention has been drawn towards certain discrepancies/shortcoming existing in the BSNL Employees Medical Reimbusement Scheme, which are causing hardship to the BSNL executives working in Corporate Office.  

I would like to draw your kind attention, again,  towards the following issues : 

i) A substantial number of BSNL Executives are residing in Faridabad, Gurgaon, Bahadurgarh, Sonipat and Panipat but not a single Hospital is recognized under BSNLMRS in these areas. Due to this BSNL executives are forced to commute a long distance for their treatment or take their treatment from the hospitals, which are not recognized by BSNL CO. Therefore, we request that all hospitals recognized by BSNL telecom circle in these areas should also be recognized by BSNL CO.

ii) In some of the hospitals, the facility is extended for specific diseases only. In this regard, it is requested that hospitals recognized by BSNL CO should take care of all types of diseases.

It is, therefore, requested to look in to the matter and take necessary action to issue instruction on the points mentioned above. 

Thanking you,

Yours Faithfully

(Rakesh Sethi)

Circle Secretary

Tel. No. 23716471

